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The Auxiliary remains committed to our mission of supporting the Department and enhancing the 

services they provide to our community.  We not only provide a fund-raising arm for the Department but 

also take on coordinated volunteer activities, as needed, such as providing food and service for the 

Spaghetti Dinner, the Annual Fourth of July Pancake Breakfast and assisting at the community Barn 

Dance.  In addition, the Annual Garage and Bake Sale continues to be our largest fund-raising event for 

the department.  We stand available to serve whenever the Department needs a helping hand! 

Thanks to our community, we have been successful in our fund-raising efforts over the past few years.  

Since 2022 funds raised have gone to toward the following: 

• An additional fire truck 

• Fleet maintenance 

• Ambulance parts and repair  

• Tuition for paramedic school 

• Parking lot lighting and concrete sidewalk 

• A new engine for one of the ambulances 

• Oxygen equipment 

This assistance was all made possible by your generous donations and support at Department events.  As 

you can see, all funds go to support services that the community needs and uses.  It doesn’t happen 

without you!  Many thanks to you all! 

Looking ahead to 2025, we will be hosting the Garage Sale in June and look forward to our community to 

come together with your generous donations of gently used items and wonderful baked goods for this 

fun event.  And, of course, it will include our famous breakfast burritos!  Hope to see you there  

We will keep you posted on the Sale and other upcoming events through our Facebook page: Beulah Fire 

and Ambulance Auxiliary. 

We appreciate your support in helping us with our efforts! 
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